
Questionnaire Request  

 

Second Five-Year (Sunset) Review and Injury Investigation 

into an Antidumping Duty Order on Certain Cold-rolled 

Stainless Steel Products from China and Korea 

Background 

On August 7, 2024, the Ministry of Finance (MOF), pursuant to the 

Regulations Governing the Implementation of the Imposition of 

Countervailing and Antidumping Duties (hereinafter referred to as 

the Regulations) and in response to a request by Yieh United Steel 

Corp. and Tang Eng Iron Works Co., Ltd., initiated a second sunset 

investigation concerning the antidumping duty order on the 

aforementioned case. 

Following the decision by the MOF, the International Trade 

Administration (TITA) of the Ministry of Economic Affairs (MOEA) 

seeks to determine whether the expiry of the antidumping duty order 

would likely lead to a continuation or recurrence of injury.  

In accordance with Article 44 of the Regulations, the procedure of 

investigating an antidumping case shall be applied mutatis mutandis 

to a review case. According to Article 19 and Article 44 of the 

Regulations, the TITA requests the known interested parties 

(including domestic producers, importers, purchasers and foreign 

producers/exporters) to respond to a questionnaire. 



Description of subject product: 

1. Product concerned: Certain Cold-Rolled Stainless Steel 

Products. 

2. Scope of Product concerned: SUS 300 series flat-rolled products 

of stainless steel, cold-rolled (cold-reduced), whether in coils or 

sheets, with thickness less than 4.75mm. 

3. Reference CCC Codes: 7219329011、7219329012、

7219329019、7219339011、7219339012、7219339019、

7219349011、7219349012、7219349019、7219359011、

7219359012、7219359019、7220209011、7220209012 and 

7220209019 

Period of Investigation:  

January 1, 2019 to September 30, 2024 

Information Requested from Exporters 

The TITA (MOEA) is hereby sending you this inquiry summary, 

along with the original copy of our official letter in Chinese.  

The injury investigation questionnaire (foreign producers / exporters) 

can be downloaded from TITA's website (https://gov.tw/Q7q).  

Please provide us with the completed questionnaire no later than 

November 4, 2024 by fax, airmail, or e-mail.  Your cooperation 

would be advantageous to your company and is therefore strongly 

encouraged.  

All interested parties will be kept informed about the progress of the 



investigation. At the same time, the TITA will keep updating the 

investigation proceedings at its website: https://gov.tw/FJE, in 

‟Related Information by Case” under ‟Investigation Cases” at the 

front page of our website. 

If you have any questions about this case, please contact the 

following correspondents. 

Ms. Chang  ( Wan-Yu Chang) Tel: 886-2-2351-0271 ext. 393 

Mr. Chung  ( Tzu-Chi Chung) Tel: 886-2-2351-0271 ext. 392 

Ms. Lin ( Su-chuan Lin) Tel: 886-2-2351-0271 ext. 388 

 

The Regulations Governing the Implementation of the Imposition 

of Countervailing and Anti-Dumping Duties can be found on the 

website: https://gov.tw/jCt 


